
Summer’s Glow Is Fading Fast... 

  

Claire’s September 2010 Update 

I’ve enclosed my co-worker, Maureen’s, 

reflection. I missed the Fresno outreach but 

her letter is an amazing story about how 

God changed hearts and minds in CA! 

In Christ Our Lord, 

 

                    Claire Marie 
 

Dear Family and Friends, 

 

The summer is quickly coming to a close. I 

wanted to update you briefly on some of the 

highlights of my 

summer (personal 

and work-related): 

 

1. Celebrating my 

Grandmother’s 

80th birthday party 

with lots of family 

around. 

 

2. Traveling out 

of state to see my 

little brother play 

basketball in a 

tournament. 

 

3. Traveling to 

Wichita, KS for a 

few days to hang 

out with my co-

workers and to 

work on my public speaking at a workshop. 

 

4. Seeing God provide student leaders and 

faculty advisers for clubs I’m trying to start 

(no easy task!) 

 

5. Attending my sister-in-law’s prenatal 

appointment with her midwife. Although I 

am studying midwifery, I have never actually 

met a midwife! It was a wonderful 

experience, and the midwife taught me how 

to palpate the abdomen in order to determine 

the baby’s position. Good times.  

Thank you for your Thank you for your 

support! God has support! God has 

so faithfully pro-so faithfully pro-

vided one large gift vided one large gift 

and several unex-and several unex-

pected gifts. Thank pected gifts. Thank 

you so much for you so much for 

your financial sup-your financial sup-

port! I am now port! I am now 

fully funded again. fully funded again.   

September 2010 Prayer requests: 
 

• Pray for the Metro St. club that is just 

starting up! This club is in the early 

stages and need lots of support. 

 
• Pray for JFA as we travel to Lincoln, NE 

next week for our first fall outreach. 

Please know that I pray for you as well. Feel free to send me prayer  

requests or let me know of ways I can serve you and your family!  


